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Comments: I am concerned about the pesticide applications on over 65,000 acres. The sheer amount of Forest

that will be treated with chemicals is extremely disturbing and could cause harm to water supplies and the local

ecosystem. I do not support this plan. There is scientific evidence of pesticide and herbicide effects on people

and wildlife - cancer, neural damage, et cetera. The government has the charge to keep the public informed on

where and how these harmful chemicals will be applied BEFORE they are approved. The government must allow

for alternative methods to be proposed and implemented when feasible.

 


